
To Whom it May Concern:- 
 
I wish to express my concern regarding the recent decision to resume live animal export to 
Indonesia. 
 
Australia should be slaughtering and processing all animals within Australia. It makes long 
term financial sense and it makes moral sense.  
 
I am disgusted that my government has not listened to its people at all on this issue. 
Resuming live animal export to Indonesia and not even requiring the use of a stun-gun would 
be laughable if it wasn't so cruel. 
 
Allowing this to happen will be another big mistake. The people of Australia have already 
spoken on this issue - and we will speak again if necessary. However taking on the masses is 
not something to done without serious consideration. 
 
Sincerely 
Claire Burnet 
 


